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MOTION BY SUPERVISOR KATHRYN BARGER June 14, 2022 

Reward Extension in the Suspicious Disappearance of Gloria Huerta 

 On Monday, August 3, 2020, 27-year-old Gloria Huerta also known as “Jessica” 

was reported missing to the Los Angeles County Sheriff’s Department.  It is reported  

Ms. Huerta was last seen on the 14700 block of East Avenue Q-14 in the City of 

Palmdale.  Ms. Huerta is described as a Hispanic female, four-foot-eleven, 100 pounds, 

with brown eyes and brown hair.  

 LASD investigators believe an altercation occurred on the property where  

Ms. Huerta was staying in her trailer and believe foul play is involved.  The trailer has 

also been reported missing and is described as an approximately 15 to 20-foot white 

trailer, with no markings and with the door towards the rear. 

Ms. Huerta’s family and friends are extremely concerned for her safety and are 

pleading with the public for any information that will lead to her safe return home.  LASD 

investigators are diligently investigating this case and are hopeful the extension of this 

reward will bring forth witnesses who may have information related to Ms. Huerta’s 

suspicious disappearance.   
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The $10,000 reward approved by this Board on September 30, 2020, expired on 

December 27, 2020, reestablished with the reward offer increased to $20,000 on            

May 18, 2021, subsequently expired on August 15, 2021, reestablished on      

September 28, 2021, extended on December 7, 2021, and is set to expire on June 24, 

2022.  

 I, THEREFORE, MOVE that the Board of Supervisors extend the reward 

previously offered in the amount of $20,000 in exchange for information leading to the 

apprehension and conviction of the suspect(s) whose willful heinous misconduct 

resulted in injury or death, and who are responsible for the suspicious disappearance of 

Gloria Huerta.  

 
CONTACTS: 
LASD/Homicide Bureau 
Sergeant Chris Maurizi  
Detective Mark Perez 
Office: (323) 890-5500 
 
Los Angeles Regional Crime Stoppers Hotline 
(800) 222-TIPS (8477) 
http://lacrimestoppers.org 
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